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Dates to Note 

Basketball 

Pep Rally 

Wake-a-than 

Meetings 

Summer Courses 

Education Students 

This is an activity-filled week at Concordia, so be sure 
these events are on your schedule!! 

TUESDAY: 11 The Hiding Place 11 , an inspirational film 
Two showings at 5:00 and 9:00 pm in 
the Auditorium. 

WEDNESDAY: Pie-Throwing Contest during 6th Period in 
the Cafeteria. Some targets--Brenda Brookes, 
Richard Kraemer, Ruth Mathes!! If you have a 
steady aim and some extra funds, be there! 
Proceeds are for the high school grad. 

THURSDAY: Talent Night - 7:30 pm - Chapel/Auditorium 
This promises to be a very enjoyable evening-­
don ' t mi s s it ! 

FRIDAY: College Cabaret at the Northwoods Inn, 1-0--lst Ave. 
and 105th St. Tickets are $5.00 each~-available 
from the Student Union office or at the switchboard. 

A reminder that high school classes will be cancelled on 
Friday following the 4th period so faculty and students can 
attend the basketball game in Devon. Your $1.00 bus fare 
must be given to Brenda Brookes by noon on Thursday, March 15. 
There will also be a $2.00 admission fee at the game. 
All high school students and faculty are expected to be in 
attendance at the PEP RALLY scheduled for 12:05 pm on Friday. 

Can you stay awake for 36 hours? Support the grad class by 
participating in the Wake-A-Thon this Friday and Saturday, 
March 16 and 17. Sponsor sheets are available in the Student 
Union office. 

March 14 and 15: Yearbook Committee 11 work sessions 11 

3:30 pm, Room 224 

For the first time this summer, Concordia will be offering 
summer school classes in the following subjects: ENGLISH 30, 
SOCIAL STUDIES 30, MATH 30, ENGLISH 215, PSYCHOLOGY 260, 
SOCIOLOGY 201, MATHEMATICS 202. The high school classes will 
be offered July 3-August 8, and the college classes will run 
Monday-Thursday, July 16-August 13. Please contact Sheila 
Parr in the Admissions Office for more details. 

Education students transferring to the U of A next year: 
The speech competency exam required of all Faculty of Education 
students will be held on March 23. Information and sign-up 
sheets are in the Registrar's Office. 


